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Year 2 Home Links 

                                                Friday 5th July  

                                                                                     

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Poetry 

This week the children have enjoyed looking at and writing their 

own animal acrostic poems. Encourage your child to write their 

own poem about an animal of their choice or even about 

themselves.  

Maths 

Over the next couple of weeks, the children will continue to consolidate their 

knowledge of the 2s, 5s and 10s times table and related division facts. Please 

find a game related to the 5 times table attached to this email. 

Visit to Moorlands 

What a wonderful transition day the children had at Moorlands. They relished 

the opportunity to become even more familiar with the school and the staff. 

Why not speak to your child about their favourite part of the day?  

Book and a Biscuit 

Next week will be our final ‘Book and a Biscuit’. This is the last 

week we will accept donations for the Mustard Seed Project. 

Many thanks to all who have contributed so far.  

Article 28: Every child has the right to an education. 

Author Visit – Friday 12th July 2024 

We are very excited that Mr. Hunt, author of "Billy the Bottom Burping Pirate 
and Delilah Rose the Bogey Princess," will be visiting our school on Friday 12th 
July. 

We know the children are going to love listening to the 
books, and there will be an opportunity for your child to 
have a copy personally signed by Mr. Hunt. The 
recommended retail price (RRP) is £6.99 for each book, 
but it will be available to our children for just £6 for each 
book. You can pre-order your copy (copies) using the slip below.  You can also 
purchase a Whoopie cushion for an additional £2. 

Please look out for the letter in your child’s book bag to order the book. 



Kindest regards,  

The Year 2 Team        


